
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  06/01/2020 06:59:40 PM

To:  John M. Bowman <JBowman@elkinskalt.com>

Subject:  Re: Comments on DEIR for Hollywood Center (Case No. ENV-2018-2116-EIR)
 

Hi John,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR. Response to your comments will be provided in the Final EIR, for which you will be notified once available
for public review.  

Once the Final EIR is released, there will be a public hearing process for the related entitlements, at which time, I would advise that
you provide any comments regarding non-CEQA related issues for the decision maker's consideration. 

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.

On Fri, May 29, 2020 at 7:48 PM John M. Bowman <JBowman@elkinskalt.com> wrote:

Dear Ms. Nguyen,

 

Attached please find our letter of today’s date, which is submitted on behalf of our client Ned Pan, Inc. (“Ned Pan”).  The letter
and attachments thereto contain Ned Pan’s comments on the above-referenced Draft Environmental Impact Report. 

 

Thank you.    

 

John M. Bowman

jbowman@elkinskalt.com

Direct Dial: (310) 746‐4409 | Fax: (310) 746‐4499 | Download VCard

Elkins Kalt Weintraub Reuben Gartside LLP

10345 W. Olympic Boulevard, Los Angeles, CA 90064

www.elkinskalt.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e‐mail message and any attachments are confidential and may be attorney‐client privileged. Dissemination, distribution or

copying of this message or attachments without proper authorization is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please notify Elkins

Kalt Weintraub Reuben Gartside LLP immediately by telephone or by e‐mail, and permanently delete the original, and destroy all copies, of this message and

all attachments.

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
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